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Dear Harold, 

Thanks for yours of November 15. I understand about the King material, and will 

honour our agreement unless you change your mind in the year to come. However, I did 

not know you had never heard back from Stering Lord. Last I heard, he had found 

someone who was really interested in working on the King thing with you. Did you ever 

call him on the subject? Perhaps you should - he is always under great pressure, 

being a very sought-after agent; but he is from that almost extinct breed, a 

gentleman, and I am sure he would readily fill you in on what transpired. 

Your machine has been hugely useful, and - with your permission - we shall be using 

it up till we wrap the research stage, on December 22 or thereabouts. My secretary 

will return it personally, if Kathy does not. 

I am sorry I have not seen you for so long. Life is very hectic, and there are simply 

not enough hours in the day to get the workload done. 

Should you see a way I can refer, however obliquely, to your King stuff, I still 

think it would be worth doing. Let me know - I'll be writing in Ireland all next 

year, and Jim L. always knows how to find me. Obviously, should you allow me to refer 
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to your leads, I would give you full credit for the breakthrough. 

Best from me. 


